
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
October 30, 2002 

 
To the Honorable 
The Common Council of the 

City of Milwaukee 
Room 205 – City Hall 

 

Re: Cancellation of Uncollectible Department of Public Works Invoices 
 
Dear Council Members: 

 
Enclosed for your consideration is a resolution canceling five invoices issued by the Department 
of Public Works to various entities.  These invoices are determined as uncollectible and should 

be cancelled. 
 

Very truly yours, 
 
 

 
GRANT F. LANGLEY 

City Attorney 
 
 

 
BEVERLY A. TEMPLE 

Assistant City Attorney 
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